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Evaluation of working with subgroups 

 

• All participants find the 
method of preparing the 
themes in subgroups is 
very useful or useful 

 
• Suggestions:  

 

-   more experts per country to 
participate in each subgroup 

-   Member States should invest 
more in HLG participation 
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Functioning of the subgroups 

 

• Almost all participants 
found the functioning of 
the subgroups satisfactory 

 
• Concerns: 

 

-   Not always very well structured 

-   Results depend on activity of 
chair and committed members 
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Should we go on with subgroups? 

 

• Participants wish to go on 
with this method but only 
for suitable topics 

 

• Members should be more 
involved in setting of 
agenda 
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Priorities for future work (1) 
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Priorities for future work (2) 

 

Most interest in three topics: 

 

• - Improving regulatory framework for SMEs/Micro-
 Enterprises 

• - Further work on evaluation of legislation 

• - Implementation of EU law 

 

Many participants want more exchange of best 
practices, experiences and training in IA 


